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[MPC Comment] Re-zoning of 3517 Wallwood Road

1 message

Mark Allan <markallan@allanarch.com> Tue, Sep 6, 2016 at 4:30 PM
Reply-To: markallan@allanarch.com

To: commission@knoxmpc.org

Cc: michael.brusseau@knoxmpc.org

MPC Staff
| would like to support the staff recommendation to deny the re-zoning of 3517 Wallwood Road to C-4.

| will be out of town on business the day of the meeting or | would have appeared in person to voice my concern for this
zoning change.

Thank you.

Mark D. Allan

Allan Properties LLC
5516 Wallwood Road

865-689-1302

This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org
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